29 March 2004

PRESS RELEASE

Brighton Bombing Filming at Berkyn Manor

Berkyn Manor was used for one day’s filming last week as a backdrop to a documentary production being made by the BBC about the Brighton Bombing which tragically took place 20 years ago this October.  

The film director saw the house when flying over it after take off from Heathrow and thought the house provided a suitable location to stage the hotel blast and shoot one of the scenes.  

For further information about using Berkyn Manor for filming, please contact Colin Rayner on 07778 547542.

